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From: Tillie Hasson
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: HB 2549 and HB 2552
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 11:00:14 AM


I strongly support this legislation.  Passage of both will be a significant improvement to the sex
offender registration process in Oregon.
 
Thank you.
Tillie Hasson
7187 SW Sagert, #103
Tualatin OR  97062
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